
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

        Thursday 16th May 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Year 2 trip to Pizza Express  
 
 
On Thursday 13th June, Year 2 will be visiting Pizza Express as a treat for all of their hard 
work this year. During the day, the children will have the opportunity to make (and eat) 
their own pizzas and learn all about fresh food. They will then spend the afternoon at the 
park. 
 
On this day, children will need to be in school on time at 8:50am. We aim to be back at 
school for the end of the school day - 3:00pm. We will be travelling to and from school by 
tram. There will be no contribution needed for this trip. 
 
If you would like your child to go, please give permission via ParentPay by Friday 24th May 
2019.  
 
If you have any issues, please do not hesitate to contact the office.  
 
Children without permission will be unable to attend. 
 
Your child will NOT need a packed lunch on this day. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Miss Prunty 


